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If it's not broken, don't fix it. 

 

No one can point to any data that shows there are real problems with vote-by-mail. 

The so-called "problem" of voting fraud has been manufactured by those who know 

they won't win if the votes accurately represent all voices. 

 

VBM is cost-effective, safe, and convenient, contributing to our high OR voter turnout. 

Twenty-five years of VBM in OR has never caused a result-altering problem: not 

even close. 

 

In contrast, in-person elections are more costly, and actively disenfranchise voters 

who can't get time off, or can't travel, or can't stand in line in the rain to vote. By the 

standard of accurately representing the will of We The People, they are LESS 

ACCURATE than VBM. 

 

Manufacturing a problem so you can sell the "solution" you want to see implemented 

is the real fraudulent behavior here. Don't let that happen. 


